
 

 

Be a Leader; Support Public Health in Texas 

Texas Health Institute's Giving Tuesday Campaign extends throughout the month of December.  Help us 

improve the Health of Texans and their Communities by making an end-of-year contribution to THI.  

Coming off a highly successful 10th Annual Southern Obesity Summit in Houston, 2016 also saw the 

publication of two new publications by our Health Equity Team, Advancing Health Equity in the Health 

Insurance Marketplace: Results from Connecticut’s Marketplace Health Equity Assessment Tool (M-HEAT) 

and In the Wake of the Affordable Care Act: Understanding Community Barriers and Facilitators to Health 

Care Access.  Our partnerships also resulted in a successful third annual Texas Primary Care and Health 

Home Summit, the completion of a number of training videos for CDC and the inauguration of THI’s Oral 

Health Program. 

We are poised to have 2017 be our best year yet!  But, we can’t do it without your generous support!  

Please go to  https://www.givegab.com/nonprofits/texas-health-institute/campaigns/be-a-leader-

support-public-health-in-texas and pledge your support now! 
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